
Date  : 7/21/2017 3:44:27 PM
From  : "Luciralia Ibarra" 
To  : "Talton, DiAnna@DOT" , "frances.lee@dot.ca.gov" 
Cc  : "William Lamborn" 
Subject  : Hollywood and WIlcox Project
Attachment  : Hollywood Wilcox-Caltrans_LA 7-21-17.pdf;

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached correspondence in response to your June 22, 2017 letter on the Hollywood and Wilcox Project.

Thank you,
Luci 
-- 

Luciralia Ibarra, Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
(213) 978-1378 
200 N. Spring St., 7th Floor, Room 750
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

http://www.lacity.org









